
06/11/2020 

MR Anne Worsley 
15 Biralee CRES 
Beacon hill NSW 2100 
anne.worsley@icloud.com 

RE: DA2020/1287 - 58 Forest Way FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

I wish to object to the proposed development because it;

Unnecessarily removes valuable tall trees and plants some of which are representative of the 
flora before the area was originally cleared. In these days of global warming it seems to us that 
removal of urban green space such as this will only contribute to more problems like last fire 
season. 

The development seems too bulky and not well suited to the block of land. 

Sent: 6/11/2020 3:33:47 PM
Subject: Online Submission


